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RECEIVE your Mail–In Ballot

Important!
•  Once your mail–in ballot application is accepted by the county 
Elections Office, you will RECEIVE a mail–in ballot in the postal 
mail.

• Mail–in ballots should be available starting in late September or 
October 1st.

•  If you provided an email address when you applied, you can track 
the status of your mail–in ballot application on–line by clicking 
here.

•  The mail–in ballot packet you RECEIVE will have:
*  an instruction sheet
*  the mail–in ballot
*  the “secrecy” envelope
*  the “Official Election” self-addressed return envelope

•  If you did not RECEIVE your mail–in ballot OR if it is lost, damaged 
or destroyed, you can vote in person at your polling place on 
Election Day, using a provisional ballot.

https://www.pavoterservices.pa.gov/Pages/BallotTracking.aspx

